
 
 
 
November 2, 2010 
 
 
 
Honourable Diane Finley, Minister 
Human Resources and Skills Development Canada 
140 Promenade du Portage 
Gatineau, Quebec 
K1A 0J9 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
Re: Affordable Housing Program (AHP) and Social Housing Renovation & Retrofit 
 Program (SHRRP) 
 
The purpose of this letter is to bring it to your attention that, at its regularly monthly 
meeting of October 28, 2010, the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board adopted 
Resolution No. 10-114 in which the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB is asking both the Federal 
and Provincial governments to continue their partnership and extend the funding for 
both the AHP and SHRRP programs beyond March 31, 2011. 
 
The Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB commends both the Federal and Provincial governments 
for working in partnership on these valuable funding programs.  They have served this 
DSB very well, as you can see in the attached Resolution. 
 
A duly authorized copy of the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB Resolution No. 10-114 is 
attached.   
 
Respectfully yours, 
 

 
 
 
J. Ray Chénier 
Chair 
 
Attach (1) 
 
c. Member DSSABs of the Northern Ontario Service Deliverers Association 


